October 21lst, 1929,

E. ‘:'-"0 Eeatty, Esf’t, KQC' ,LL.D.'
Chancellor of MceGill University,
Montreal, Cue,

Dear Chancellor:-

I have just received word from
the Ottawa Velley Graduates' Soclety that they have
decided on the 21lst of November as the most suitable
date for -you tc speak to them.

I do not know whether they have
communicated with you directly and thought 1t
advisable to let you know.

Yours fazithfully,

Principale.




